
From: Trevor Gray < >  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 3:57 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; ; Robert Kojima 
<rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Leif Palmberg 

 

Dear Galiano LTC, 

 

I support application reference number PLRZ20240003. 

 

Here a few reason’s why this application should go through; 

 

I am a proponent of this application to promote local business and increase tourism during the 

summer months. 

 

Promotes farming of fruit on Island. 

 

Plus, everyone likes Cider. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Trevor Gray 

 

 

 

 


